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We trust all had an enjoyable summer break and were pleased to see your children return to school on
Tuesday. Thanking you in advance for your continued support and cooperation, it is much appreciated. 

Attendance 

During this morning assembly we were delighted that 176 children from Years 1 -6 received their summer
term attendance badge for being in school all of last term. Many children also achieved 100% for the
academic year 2024- 2025.  Unfortunately, medical appointments are counted as an absence, so please
consider how appointment times could be taken outside school time or before/after registration (8.50 am
and 1.30 pm). School gates are open from 8.40 am, so please aim for your child to be at school soon after
this time, so they are ready for registration at 8.50 am and present for the teacher’s explanation of the
early morning work. They will be marked late after 8.50 am and will miss their teacher’s explanation of the
work. Good punctuality is an important life skill.

Parking on School Roads

We would like to remind parents to park away from the school roads and walk to the school gates with your
children in the morning and again at the end of the day.  The roads around the school are busy and
unfortunately an incident occurred yesterday afternoon on Trent Road which could have lead to a young
child being injured.  If you have parked on one of the school roads please do not carry out dangerous
manoeuvres like three point turns and mounting the pavement, the pavements are very busy at the start
and end of the day.  If we have similar incidents reported to us we will have no alternative but to ask
Lambeth Parking Service to attend and if necessary issue parking tickets.

Class Assemblies 

We are very pleased to be able to hold class assemblies for our parents once again. The first assembly will
be Class 13’s on Friday 19th September. Dates for all class assemblies our published on our website and
you will also be informed by your child’s class teacher.

Secondary School Transfer 

Year 6 parents need to apply online through your home borough for your child’s secondary school place.
Please ensure you complete this by midnight Friday 31  October 2025. Please check the secondary
school’s websites for details of open days. If you child is going to attend any open days and/or exams,
please let the school office know. You can email office@corpus-christi.org.uk 

st

Communications

Please ensure the school office has up-to-date contact details for yourselves and other family members
whom we may have to contact. If you have recently moved home, you must update your address with the
school too. Please send an email with to office@corpus-christi.org.uk with a proof of address.

FROM THE CO-HEADTEACHERS
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ATTENDANCE
Tuesday 2  Sept - Friday 5  Septnd th

Congratulations to Classes 4, 6 and 9 on their 100% attendance. 
 Whole school average 98%

NURSERY

CLASS 1

CLASS 2

CLASS 3 ALL 

CLASS 4 CHILDREN 

CLASS 5 ACROSS

CLASS 6 THE 

CLASS 7 SCHOOL

CLASS 8 FOR

CLASS 9 SETTLING

CLASS 10 IN WELL

CLASS 11 TO

CLASS 12 THEIR 

CLASS 13 NEW

CLASS 14 CLASSES

CLASS %

4 100

6 100

9 100

3 99.5

11 98.8

5 98.5

8 97.3

12 97.0

13 97.0

14 96.9

7 96.3

10 91.5

Child of the Week For the
Week ending
5th Sept 2025



As always if you have any concerns about your child's or your family's wellbeing, please contact Mrs
Smart, our senior mental health lead, ksmart@corpus-christi.org.uk.  If you would like further information

or a chat just come along to our wellbeing Wednesday Open Morning 9:00am - 10:30am.

Wednesday Open Mornings

Wellbeing Welcome back to school! 

After the long holidays, the return to school can always seem a little regimented, but there are also
positives - often routine can offer stability which in turn supports good wellbeing. The children have been

re-introduced to RULER, our emotional intelligence learning programme this week.  If you have any
concerns about your child's or your own wellbeing and wish to speak with someone at school, please do

contact Mrs Smart - our Senior Mental Health Lead, on ksmart@corpus-christi.org.uk or drop in on
Wednesday mornings from 9:00 - 10:30 when she will be available to talk

Friday Running Club

Corpus Christi parents have rounded off the
year with another great run this morning.  

Join them in September, each Friday morning
outside the Junior Gate at 08:50.  

Abilities and ages welcome.

Dear Parents and Carers 

It’s lovely to see everyone back, and welcome to all our new families. We plan to start meeting
again soon and running PA events and activities. Details will be in the newsletter and all parents

and carers are encouraged to get involved. The Parents’ Association

WELLBEING NEWSWELLBEING NEWS

PARENTS’ ASSOCIATIONPARENTS’ ASSOCIATION



Monday 8  Sept th

New Nursery & Reception Children start to join us

9am Welcome Meeting Year 2, Classes 5 & 6 - Upper
Hall

Tuesday 9  Septth 9am Welcome Meeting Upper Juniors, Years 5 & 6  -
Upper Hall

Thurs 11  Septth Swimming commences for Class 9

Fri 12  Septth 9am Welcome Meeting Year 1, Classes 3 & 4 - Main Hall

Mon 15  Septth

9am Welcome Meeting Lower Juniors Years 3 & 4 -
Upper Hall

3:30pm - 4:30pm After School Activities start for the
term

Important dates for your diary for this
coming half term.

Diary dates are published on our website, please do check as changes are sometimes necessary.

Parents’ Evening Appointment

We will he holding our Autumn Term Parents’ Evening appointments Tuesday 21st and Wednesday
22nd October between 3.40pm – 6pm. If you would like to request a specific day/time, please email

gtatton@corpus-christi.org.uk and we will try our best to accommodate.

WhatsApp Groups

Parent WhatsApp groups can be very useful and help you all to keep in touch. Please do not share on
these groups information about the school that is not correct. If you are unsure about something that

is taking place in your child’s class, please contact the school office in the first instance.

mailto:gtatton@corpus-christi.org.uk


Term

Spring 2

2026-27

Autumn 2

Spring 1

Summer 2

Autumn 1

Summer 1

Term Dates

1st June - 17th July 2026
2pm Close 

14th April - 22nd May2026 

Start - 2nd September 2026

2nd September - 23rd October
2025

3rd November - 19th December
2025
2pm Close

6th January - 13th February 2026

23rd February - 27th March 2026
2pm Close

Holidays & Inset Days 

Half Term
25th - 29th May 2026
Bank Holiday 
4th May 2026

Half Term
16th - 20th February 2026

Inset - 20th July 2026
Summer Holiday
21st July - 31st August 2026

Inset - 1st September 2026

Inset - 1st September 2025
Inset - 24th October 2025

Half Term
27 - 31st October 2025

Christmas Holiday
22nd December - 2nd
January 2026
Inset - 5th January 2026

Easter Holiday
30th March - 10th April
2026
Inset - 13th April 2026

School Term Dates

2025-2026

At the end of each full term we close at 2pm and there is no after school club. 

Please ensure that any holidays are booked out of term time.


